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Canterbury South Public School 
Works notification September 2021 

Dear Neighbour,  

We are upgrading Canterbury South Public School with new and improved education facilities for 
students. We are writing to provide an update on the stormwater connection works as this project 
continues.  

Stormwater connection works 

We will be carrying out council approved works to connect a stormwater pipe into the existing stormwater 
line. The works will take place in Pat O’Connor Reserve immediately adjacent to the Canterbury South 
Public School upgrade site from Wednesday, 29 September 2021.  

These works are expected to take approximately one week to complete.  

The health and safety of the community is our highest priority. Temporary fencing will be installed around 
the construction site and into Pat O’Connor Reserve to secure the area and prevent public access.  

Noise and dust control measures will be implemented to reduce the impact on the local community. Traffic 
management and excavation signage will be in place while these works are in progress.  

Access to nearby properties will be maintained throughout these works.   

Working hours 

The NSW Government has recently passed legislation to allow construction hours to be extended outside 
of those specified in the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act (1979) under the COVID-19 
Development-Construction Work Days Order (No3) 2021 to protect the health, safety and welfare of 
construction workers and our community during the COVID-19 pandemic.  

The construction hours are 7 am to 5 pm Monday to Friday, 7 am to 5 pm Saturday and 9 am to 5 pm 
Sunday.  

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently, and we will minimise impacts on 
the community at every opportunity.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important infrastructure for Canterbury South Public 
School. 
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